
MESSAGE FROM THE CEO

As the CEO of Thompson Engineering, I am incredibly
excited to announce a significant milestone in our journey
to serve our clients better. The launch of our Electrical
Engineering Division marks a new era for our company—
one that reflects our unwavering commitment to
innovation, integration, and excellence. This expansion is
not just about adding another service; it’s about providing
our clients with a seamless experience, where all your
engineering needs are met by one trusted partner.

This development is deeply personal to me because it
embodies the vision we’ve always had: to be a
comprehensive solution for our clients, simplifying your
projects while ensuring the highest standards of quality.
Looking ahead, I’m thrilled about the opportunities this
brings to collaborate with you more closely and contribute
to your success in even more impactful ways.

Thank you for your trust and partnership. We look forward
to continuing to grow together.

Warm regards,
Rick Saba, P.E.

RICK SABA

WHAT'S INSIDE THIS ISSUE:

COUNTDOWN TO ELECTRICAL

THE THOMPSON PRESS
THE OFFICIAL COMPANY NEWSLETTER OF THOMPSON ENGINEERING

February 2025 | Issue 1



LAUNCHING OUR
ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING
DIVISION
WRITTEN BY AMBER SABA

We are thrilled to share some exciting news from Thompson

Engineering! As part of our commitment to providing you with

the highest level of service, we are proud to announce the

launch of our new Electrical Engineering Division. This

expansion allows us to offer a full suite of mechanical, plumbing,

and electrical engineering services—all under one roof.

Leading this new division is Charlie Basil, a seasoned Master

Electrician and Professional Engineer (PE) with more than 10

years of experience. He brings a wealth of knowledge and a

proven track record of delivering innovative, reliable, and energy-

efficient electrical designs. 

This expansion reflects our dedication to streamlining your

projects and simplifying your experience by providing seamless

coordination across all major engineering disciplines. Whether

you’re embarking on a new construction project or upgrading

existing systems, our integrated approach ensures efficiency,

precision, and exceptional results.

We’re excited to partner with you in this new chapter and look

forward to continuing to support your projects with the same

excellence and reliability you’ve come to expect from us.

If you have any questions about our new electrical division or

would like to discuss how we can support your next project,

please don’t hesitate to reach out to us at 720.991.0991

Thank you for your continued trust in Thompson Engineering.

Here’s to building a brighter future together!

“Innovation begins with integration.
By uniting mechanical, plumbing,

and now electrical engineering under
one roof, we’re not just building

systems—we’re building seamless
solutions for our clients.” - Rick Saba

We are delighted to welcome Charlie Basil to

the Thompson Engineering team as the head

of our new Electrical Engineering Division.

With a deep passion for innovation and over

10 years of experience, Charlie has been

instrumental in designing and managing

cutting-edge electrical systems for a wide

range of industries, including commercial,

industrial, healthcare and more.

He is not only a Master Electrician but also a

licensed Professional Engineer bringing a

unique combination of hands-on expertise and

technical excellence to every project. Known

for his collaborative approach and ability to

solve complex challenges, Charlie embodies

the values and vision of our company.

Fun fact: Charlie is a proud parent of two boys

who are Irish twins. As a family, they love

spending time outdoors, especially camping

and fishing. Charlie also enjoys coaching their

baseball team, making sports a big part of their

family life.

We are excited to have Charlie Basil lead this

new chapter for Thompson Engineering, and

we’re confident his leadership will bring

immense value to our clients.

MEET CHARLIE BASIL


